
 



We are encouraged to be working with African Brains who have established this
powerful meetings-based format whereby such engagement produces genuine output
and purpose. Moreover we strongly encourage all-comers to enjoy the delights of
"Magical Kenya". We tnrst that all participants of Innovation Africa 2016 can take some

time to enjoy the culture and heritage of our great country.

We look forward to meeting you at Innovation Africa 2016.

Warmest regards.

tu,,
Fred Matiang'i, PtrD, EGH
C.EBINET SECRETARY

CC: Principal Secretary
State Department of Basic Education
NAIROBI


